
 

MEMORANDUM 

February 4, 2015 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

RE:  Administrator Contracts 

 

For the 2015-16 school year, it is recommended that the contracts be renewed for the following 

administrators: 

 

Nancy Sporer, Director of Business and Human Resources 

Maura Burns, Principal of New Directions/Safe Schools 

Timothy Stoudt, Coordinator of Transition 

Melissa Jackson, Coordinator of New Pathways, Early Childhood Hearing Program, Vision, 

Hearing and Speech/Language Services 

Linda Koch, Coordinator of ELS, ABLE, CLASS, and 12+ Programs; Occupational and Physical 

Therapy Services; Vocational Services 

Jennifer Phillips, Behavior/Instructional Coach, Supervisor of Social Work Services 


